
HCARES MEETING NOTES  04/14/2012 

� The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at Fire Station 6 . at 10:20 AM. 

� HCARES received a very nice letter from the Sam Costa Race Director.  The Sam Costa run events 

were discussed. 

� No treasurer’s report was available. 

� Carmel Marathon is next Saturday.  Steve Kremer, KF9ZA, discussed the procedures for the race.  

Assignments will be done by email.  The HCARES repeater will be used for the race.  Tactical call 

signs will also be used.  Maps and car placards have been sent out in the E­Mail.  There is a 

porta­potty at each water station. 

� Next meeting in May will be First Aid and CPR training at Fire Station 6 at 8:00 to noon. 

� Steve Quear, WA9FTT, presented a topic on DX. 

� The meeting was adjourned at 11:24 AM. 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 


